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REMARKS: [x ] Urgent  [  ]For your review [  ]Reply ASAP [  ]Please Comment 

 

THIS HAS REFERENCE TO FMB FAX MESSAGE DATED 9 MARCH 2023 (COPY 

ATTACHED) REQUESTING FOR PARTICIPANTS RELATIVE TO THE UPCOMING 

CONSULTATIVE WORKSHOP ON THE DRAFT POLICY PROPOSALS REGARDING 

THE DENR FUNCTIONS DEVOLVED TO THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS (LGUs).  

 

RELATIVE THERETO, PLEASE BE INFORMED THAT THE AFOREMENTIONED 

WORKSHOP WILL NOW BE HELD ON 22 TO 26 MAY 2023 IN REGION 3. THIS 

OFFICE WILL IMMEDIATELY PROVIDE YOU OF THE CORRESPONDING DENR 

SPECIAL ORDER ONCE SIGNED. REST ASSURED THAT YOU WILL BE INFORMED 

AHEAD OF ANY OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS/ADVISORIES REGARDING THE SAID 

WORKSHOP.  

 

FURTHER, WE ARE PROVIDING YOU OF THE ADVANCE COPY OF THE DRAFT 

POLICIES ENTITLED 1). Guidelines on the Execution of Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) 

for the Co-Management of Forestlands by and between the Department of Environment and 

Natural Resources (DENR) and the Local Government Units (LGU); 2). Guidelines on the 

Assessment of Existing Communal Forests in the Philippines, FOR YOUR INITIAL REVIEW.   

 

IF YOU HAVE FURTHER QUERIES AND CONCERNS RELATIVE TO THE MATTER, 

PLEASE DO NOT HESITATE TO CONTACT THE FOREST LAND USE AND 

ALLOCATION SECTION (FLUAS) UNDER THE FOREST RESOURCES 

MANAGEMENT DIVISION (FRMD) OF THE FOREST MANAGEMENT BUREAU 

(FMB) AT EMAIL ADDRESS: frmd.fluas@fmb.denr.gov.ph AND TELEPHONE 

NUMBERS (02) 8332-3056 OR (02) 8927-8127. 

 

FOR INFORMATION AND CONSIDERATION. 

 

 

 

 

ARLEIGH J. ADORABLE, CESO III 
 

 

FAX MESSAGE 
Date  ___________________ 
 

 

 

FROM: ARLEIGH J. ADORABLE, CESO III 

              The OIC - Assistant Secretary for Field         

              Operations-Western Mindanao, and 

              Director, in concurrent capacity 

 

Phone:                       Fax phone: 

 

FOR: The Regional Executive Directors 

          All Regions except NCR  

 

 

 

Phone:               Fax phone:   

mailto:frmd.fluas@fmb.denr.gov.ph

